HANDS ACROSS OHIO

AMTA Ohio Newsletter – October 2020

SUPPORT FOR YOU AND YOUR PRACTICE

We also want to remind you that we have the following resources to help guide and support you and your massage therapy practice during the COVID-19 era.

- Important Considerations for Your Practice
- Downloadable + Digital Intake Forms
- Massage Warehouse -AMTA Member Discounts on PPE + Other Supplies
- AMTA's Job Bank: Post or Search Opportunities Near You
- Free CE in Marketing, Ethics + Research



Tap here to add a caption

WE'RE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER

Dear AMTA Family,

As states continue their phases of reopening, many massage therapists across the country have begun practicing again. According to a recent AMTA survey of members, 91% of massage therapists in Ohio are currently working. No matter where you are in the process of navigating the challenges of the pandemic—whether your massage practice is currently closed, you're preparing to reopen or have reopened— we remain committed to supporting you at every stage.

Remember to Renew Your License!

Check the expiration date of your license- Don't risk it! https://elicense.ohio.gov/OH_HomePage
24/7 access & instant verification
no need to log in, simply search by name

0 / 17

Ohio Reopening Status

Throughout the spring and summer, we've worked to provide you with information on COVID-19 and its impact on massage therapists in your state. Looking ahead, we want to make sure you are aware of the recent COVID-19 updates that are related to your massage therapy practice.

- As you know, in May, Governor DeWine issued an order that allowed massage therapy sectors licensed by the State Medical Board to reopen.
- And, in July, the Governor announced a statewide mask mandate.
- The Ohio Department of Health released guidance that permits couples massage, as long as massage tables are spaced 8 feet apart. This change is part of the updated guidelines for massage therapists available on the Medical Board's website.

On January 1, 2020 we had under 1,000 "Likes" on our Facebook Page. As of October 1 of this year, it's almost 1,400! Thank you for following us for all the latest news and updated

information. If you're not one of them, click here now and get started!

https://www.facebook.com/1Speciale